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EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
SHEEP GRAZING LAND - MUCHEA 

 
The Western Australian Meat Industry Authority is 

contemplating offering approximately 60 hectares 
of land suitable for sheep grazing at the Muchea 
Livestock Centre for lease to interested parties. 

 
Interested parties should contact our CEO Greg 

Lott for further information.  Submissions will close at 
COB Friday 27 March 2020. 

 
Contact details are as follows:  

Email: greg.lott@wamia.wa.gov.au or  
Phone: 08 9571 0013 

 
 
 
 


